
THE PIT STOP  

MOSES LAKE CLASSIC CAR CLUB   
 
 

  
 
 
January’s meeting will be held at Chico’s Pizza at 6:00 pm on January 12th. 
  
 

Car Of The Month 
 

December 2011 Car of the Month 
 

 

 

 

  

 

Bob Munn's 1937 Dodge 

 
  



 
 

Minutes of MLCCC General Meeting 
December 8, 2011 

 
Meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by President Bob Duffin at United Methodist Church.  
 
Thank you to those that worked so hard to put on an excellent dinner for us. Three guests were in attendance. 
 
Minutes - Approved as published. 
 
Treasurer’s Report    
Current checking account balance:  $8,351.00. Treasurer’s report approved. 
 
Web Master – Web fees due. $200-$300. LaDell moved and Darin 2nd that fee be paid. 
 
Newsletter – Everything going well. Diana was not in attendance. 
 
Old Business: - 
Al and Cheri Wallace have 2 pictures in the Cool Rides calendar. 
 
Sound system to be used at meetings – wireless would be $165. Can get one locally from music store. Ryan Harris has 
several systems. He will donate to the club. 
 
PA Sound system:  3,000 +/-. This is to be used at annual car show. Joe Johnson spoke with local DJ Dale Roth. He has 
a satellite system which he will set up and announce for us for $550 per year, guaranteed for three years. Paul motioned 
that we enter into a contract with Mr. Roth for three years to secure the price. Gordon seconded the motion. Motion 
passed with one opposing. 
 
Thank you letters from Moses Lake Food Bank and Big Bend Community College. Available to read.   
 
New Business: 
 
Sign up sheet for 2012 Moses Lake Classic Car Club Auto Show is going around. Please be sure to sign up and bring 
any comments, suggestions or input to the next committee meeting (time to be announced). 
 
Next Meeting – To be announced by calling committee. Be sure and answer you phone when they call. 
 
Car of Month:  Bob Munn 
 
Candy prizes: 1st Potato chip candy, Mary Mayo; 2nd Sea of fudge, Juanita Ottmar; 3rd Coconut Yummy, Annie Edwards. 
   
Meeting adjourned at 7:30 PM, to enjoy the passing and opening of presents.   
 
Respectfully submitted, Mary Mayo, Secretary 

 
 


